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Secretary Schardin Clarke elected president of interstate tax 

group 
 

SANTA FE — New Mexico Taxation and Revenue Secretary Stephanie Schardin Clarke has 
been elected president of the Western States Association of Tax Administrators (WSATA).  

Sec. Schardin Clarke was elected president of the group during its annual meeting in 
Rancho Mirage, Calif. in October. WSATA is one of the four regional organizations that 
make up the Federation of Tax Administrators (FTA), a group that promotes 
intergovernmental and interstate coordination, provides information and resources to 
tax administrators and ensures that state tax interests are represented at the federal 
level. 

The 2025 WSATA annual meeting will take place in Albuquerque. Fourteen Western 
states, including Alaska and Hawaii, are members of the group. 

Schardin Clarke is also a member of the FTA Board of Directors and chair of the 
Multistate Tax Commission. She was appointed as secretary of Taxation and Revenue by 
Gov. Michelle Lujan Grisham in 2019. 

 ###  

The Taxation and Revenue Department serves the State of New Mexico by providing 
fair and efficient tax and motor vehicle services. It administers more than 35 tax 
programs and distributes revenue to the State and to local and tribal governments 
throughout New Mexico.  

The Department strives to reduce taxpayer burden through clearer communication, 
statutes, regulations, forms, correspondence and instructions.  

Connect with us on tax.newmexico.gov, LinkedIn, YouTube and Twitter @NM_MVD 
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